
Senate Committee on Judiciary:

Please vote NO on SB 579.

This is a waste of valuable legislative time.

While incarcerated, felons lose their vote.  A felon has been convicted or plead guilty after loss of their 
vote has been explained to them once they become a felon.

Another portion of this legislation, SB 579, is ludicrous since it allows a felon to vote in a district in 
which the felon does not reside.  When has this ever been allowed for any law-abiding citizen in 
Oregon?  Allowing a felon to vote in this manner does nothing to help voter integrity.

Please vote NO on SB 579.

Respectfully,

Eric Cole
MCRP PCP HD 49
edcofgems56@yahoo.com
503-666-5236
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